

Amr ElSawy
President & Chief Executive Officer

29 July 2014

Air Traffic Control Association 1101 King Street Suite 300 Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear ATCA Members:

I am writing in support of Michael Hawthorne's candidacy as the East Regional Director for ATCA. Michael is an energetic and committed leader. He has the operational, technical, and business experience that we need in order to continue to advance ATCA's mission. Michael's priority and focus on future leadership development for our industry is critical to our collective success. In my experience with him as a colleague, I found him to be a thoughtful and engaged listener. He cares deeply about the ATCA mission and will be a great leader and role model.

Thank you for adding your vote of confidence to mine.

Sincerely,

Amr A. ElSawy

neros